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Notice of the Ontario Library Association Annual General
Meeting 

The OLA AGM will be held during the OLA Super Conference, Metro Toronto Convention
Centre, Thursday January 30, 2020, 1:00 – 2:00 pm. 

Those unable to attend in person will have the opportunity to join electronically.
Registration will be provided in advance. 

Call for resolutions: 

OLA By-Law 1 stipulates notice to members of resolutions as follows; 
Notice of any by-law amendments: 30 days 
Notice of other resolutions: 7 days 

The OLA resolutions committee requires time to meet with the mover and seconder if
necessary and requires resolutions to be submitted by the following deadlines: 
Amendments to OLA By-Laws: by December 1 
Other resolutions: by December 20 

Note: An amendment to By-Law 2 (OSLA by-law) was deferred from the last AGM and
the notice of this resolution will be provided to members by the end of November. 

Policies and procedures for submitting a resolution will be posted shortly. 

Please contact Shelagh Paterson, executive director with any questions.

Engage Your MPP During Ontario Public Library Week 

Now, more than ever, it’s important to for Ontario libraries to build positive relationships
with their local representatives. 

This year during Ontario Public Library Week (OPLW) – October 20 to 26 – and First
Nations Public Library Week – September 30 to October 5 – OLA and FOPL members
are invited to help us by creating a Library Day for Members of Provincial Parliament
(MPPs) in their Riding. 
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